
 
 
 
 
9th November 2007 
 
 
The Rt Hon Robert Winter 
Lord Provost of Glasgow 
Glasgow City Council 
City Chambers 
George Square 
Glasgow   G2 1DU 

 

My dear Lord Provost 

On behalf of the Scottish home building industry I would like to congratulate Glasgow on its 
successful bid to host the Commonwealth Games in 2014. 

We have seen at first hand the tremendous amount of hard work invested by your team at the 
City Council and we are certain that it was the Council’s positive and pro-active approach that 
lay behind the success of the bid.   

There will be many challenges ahead to provide the infrastructure that the games will require 
but we are confident that the Council’s ‘can-do’ attitude adopted during the bidding process, will 
ensure continuing success. 

As an industry, we are committed to working in partnership with Glasgow to deliver a Games 
Village that will not only provide facilities for athletes and officials during the event but will stand 
as an iconic reminder of the Glasgow Commonwealth Games for future generations. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Allan Lundmark 
Director of Planning and Communications 

 


